

STATE OF NEVADA

DEPARTMENT OF WILDLIFE

1100 Valley Road
Reno, Nevada 89512
(775) 688-1500 • Fax (775) 688-1595

KENNETH E. MAYER
Acting Director

RICHARD L. HASKINS, II

Deputy Director

PATRICK O. CATES

Deputy Director

September 14, 2012

Steve Nalder Carson Valley Chukar Club P.O. Box 1122 Gardnerville, NV 89410

Dear Steve:

On behalf of the Nevada Department of Wildlife, I want to sincerely thank the Carson Valley Chukar Club (CVCC) for your generosity in funding some of our projects. Without the generosity of sportsmen's organizations like the CVCC, wildlife management in this country would not be able to keep pace with the challenges we are faced with and our precious heritage would soon be lost. I hope that each and every member of your club, as well as all those who support your club, can feel a tremendous sense of pride in playing the role they do in today's wildlife management programs.

Furthermore, we greatly appreciate your inviting some of our staff to attend one of your meetings to discuss the various upland bird-related projects that our folks are planning to do during the 2013 fiscal year. As always, it was great to visit with all of you and we enjoyed the opportunity to describe our plans and to answer questions concerning the upcoming projects.

Thanks again for your generosity and we look forward to accomplishing great things with the funding you have provided.

Sincerely,

Elmer Bull

Habitat Division Chief

Tun Bell

Nevada Department of Wildlife